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From:  Justin Mundy, Director, The Prince of Wales' International Sustainability Unit
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The Prince of Wales has asked me to thank you for your letter of 3rd February.
His Royal Highness has requested that I reply on his behalf.

21st February, 2017

’

His Royal Highness was touched to receive a copy of your delightful book, "The
Sense of Trees". It so important to encourage and inspire children to protect the
environment and books such as yours are an ideal medium through which to do this.

I was also extremely interested to receive your report. Practical models for
ecological restoration are vital in our efforts to mitigate against and adapt to climate

change.

The Prince of Wales has asked me to send you his very best wishes for success in
your future endeavours.
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Ms Tara Joy



